
NOB HILL NEIGHBORHOOD

Join us for a community meeting to contribute your ideas to the design of the green
stormwater infrastructure (GSI) project that is planned at the dirt median on Silver
Ave. SE and Solano Dr. SE. This event is open to Nob Hill neighborhood residents, City
on a Hill Church members, and those who have volunteered to support long term
maintenance of the project site.

GSI, also known as rainwater harvesting, is a nature-based solution for our arid
climate that can provide many benefits to both people and nature.

THURSDAY OCTOBER 16   6-7:30PM 

LIGHT REFRESHMENTS PROVIDED

CITY ON A HILL CHURCH      (3715 SILVER AVE. SE)

COLLABORATIVE DESIGN MEETING FOR THE
SILVER AVE. MEDIAN GSI PROJECT

YOU ARE INVITED TO A:
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